
 

 

Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 

we have completed the new timetable for the first semester of the academic year 
2020/2021 that will be published tomorrow on the University website. 

The schedule of lessons will indicate, in addition to time slots and classrooms, also the 
modalities in which the teaching will be provided. 

The University has chosen to ensure a significant part of the teaching in presence to allow 
all students to enjoy all the benefits of the university experience. 

Thanks to the new Webex platform, which has less restrictions on the number of 
participants, all participants in the courses will be able to attend simultaneously to distance 
learning activities, even for the largest classes. 

The teaching hours in presence will be attended in classrooms set up to ensure distance: 
we will provide information on the security details in the next few days. 

Before the start of the courses specific information on possible shifts for attendance in the 
classroom will be provided. We reiterate already now that there is no reservation system 
but we will provide you with divisions in groups of students enrolled in the same course 
together with the Professor in charge of your teaching. 

As mentioned in the previous communication, also the graduation exams, starting from the 
sessions of September and October, will take place in presence with the rules that will be 
communicated by the Schools. 

For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following 
address: monitoraggio@polimi.it  

 

Best regards 

Ferruccio Resta 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


